
Alloway Township 

Municipal Building Steering Committee  

September 10, 2015  

 

Participants: Jim Whitt, Wayne Wright, Ben Thompson, Chuck Angelus, Ken McKelvey, and 

Chris Headley.  Myrle Patrick, Doug Chapman, and Clem Jamison, were absent.  

 

Agenda  

 

Call Meeting to Order  

Flag Salute  

Roll Call  

Collection of One Penny Project Pennies  

Approval of minutes of last meetings  

Old Business  

New Business  

   

President Jim Whitt called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM.  

 

Flag Salute  

  

Minutes of the Previous Meeting: The minutes of last meeting were unavailable. 

  

Old Business: 

1.  Ben Thompson, stated that solar lighting was not adequate to illuminate the Municipal 

Building sign and that Eric Krise, contractor, would install electric lighting. 

2.  The "Penny Fund" monies were collected  The Steering Committee borrowed some funds to 

start the Veteran's Monument Walkway Project.  If we repay that loan, we may use future 

"Penny Fund" monies for approved building projects. 

New Business:  

 1.  Jim Whitt will prepare a new flyer for the Christmas Lighting contest which will     include all 

of Alloway Township.  Prizes will be 1st $125, 2nd $75, 3rd $50 and best business or church will 

be $50.  Judging will be the 2nd Thursday of December with prizes awarded the following 

Thursday. 

2.  President Whitt will place an ad for the purchase of bricks for the Veteran’s walkway. 

3.  The Clay Shoot will be held the 19th of September. 

4.  The Halloween Parade will be on the 24th of October. 

5.  The elevator passed inspection but the phone needed to be repaired. 

 

 Meeting adjourned 6:54 p.m. Next meeting October 8th  

                                Respectfully,  

                                 

                                                                                       Wayne Wright, Secretary 


